
 
 

November 
2024 

Save the Date 

01 Ms. Ishani’s 
Birthday! 

04 

 
Ms. Rose’s 
Celebration of Life 
Anniversary- Let us 
remember her love 
and dedication to 
the school! 

11 
 
Veteran’s Day 
FHS Closed 

20 Parents’ Club 
Meeting 6-7pm 

26 
 
Thanksgiving Lunch 
at 11:30am 
All are welcome 
 

28-29 

 
FHS Closed 
Happy 
Thanksgiving! 
 

December 

5   
Holiday Program 
School closes at 
12:30pm. See 
Upcoming Events 
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Parents Club News 

The next Parents Club meeting of the 

year is Wednesday, November 20th 

at 6pm via Zoom.  Please join us so 

we can continue planning a great 

year together.  

 

Parents Club will be arranging a 

handmade, personalized Ornament 

Sale. Our kids will make an original 

design with their fingerprints and 

you can buy as many ornaments as 

you want.  

 

All proceeds from these events go 

back to our kids and school. More 

information for the Ornament Sale 

will be coming. In the meantime, if 

you have questions, feel free to ask 

Ms. Ishani or join us at the next 

Parents Club Zoom meeting.   

 

 

Upcoming Events 

The children’s Thanksgiving 

Lunch will be held at 11:30am on 

Tuesday, November 26th. Sign-ups 

will be posted on the bulletin board.  

 

See’s Candies has begun and will 

run until December 5th. Please get 

your orders in!  

 

The Annual Holiday Program will 

be held on December 5th. The 

children will have lunch and school 

will close at 12:30pm. More details 

to follow. Santa will come and hand 

out gifts for the kids.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Friendly Reminders 

● School is a Peanut Free Zone! 

Nothing with peanuts please. 

 

● Change clothes in your child’s 

cubby according to the season. 

 

● Hot lunch is $7/day. Please sign 

up and make payments in a 

monthly payment. 

 
● Be conscious of your child’s 

health, illness spreads quickly. 

Please keep your child home, if 

they are sick. Be sure to inform 

school, if your child will be out.  

 

● Tuition checks are due on or 

before the 5th of each month – late 

fees will be assessed. 

 

 

A Special Thank You… 

Thank you to all the parents who 

joined us for the pumpkin patch field 

trip. The kids had a blast.  

 

Thank you to all the parents who 

helped pass out candy along the 

Halloween Parade route. Thanks to 

the parents who participated and 

provided goodies for the Halloween 

party. The kids enjoyed it very 

much.  

 

Thank you to Samantha & Codey 

McCarthy for providing 

facepainting at the Social.  

 

Thank you to all parents who 

attended the Social.  
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